
 

Newsletter 

Term 4  Week 2 Thursday 21st October 2021 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 

 

 
 

Wed 3rd Nov 

Governing Council 

Meeting 9am 
(Materials and  

Service charges for 2022 to be 

discussed - all welcome) 
 

 

 

 

Wed 10th Nov 

Kindy Transition Visits 

begin 8:50 to 11am 
(see full list of dates and 

times on page 3) 

From The Leadership Team 
 

 

 

Facebook Page 

Keller Road Primary school now have a Facebook page! This 

will enable us to showcase our wonderful school site, share 

photos and information about school events and post notices 

and reminders to our school community. You can find us by 

searching “Keller Road Primary School” on Facebook. 

Images of students with photograph permission may be used 

on our page, if you have any questions please contact the 

front office. 

 

 

 
Class Placement for 2022 

We are soon to begin our class placement exercise for 2022. A form will been sent 
home this week. This term we are requesting families for years R - 5 to inform us in 
writing if your child will not be attending Keller Road Primary School next year. This 
information assists us greatly in developing class structures which best accommodate 
the needs of all students.  

The class placement exercise takes a great deal of time, careful consideration and 
planning. Any additional information provided by parents will be considered as an 
aspect of the overall process, yet it must be remembered that it is not always possible 
to accommodate all parent requests.  

 

Please note the following:  

 We are unable to consider requests for particular teachers.  

 Changes will only be made in exceptional circumstances.  

 Requests from previous years are also not considered therefore if there is 
information that is still relevant, please be sure to make an updated request.  

 

If you wish to place a confidential return, please return the form in an envelope 
marked “Confidential to the Principal” and return it via the front office.  

 

Once classes are finalised there is often little opportunity for changes to be made 
unless our enrolments increase or decrease thereby affecting the configuration of 
classes. If you would like to provide information to assist us with this process, please  

complete the form and return it to the front office by Friday 5th November. Requests 
received after this date may not be considered.  

 

 

Upgrades 

You may have noticed upgrades to access our facilities. They are taking longer than 
expected due to complications. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause 
and we hope these will be fully operational soon. The ramps will provide improved 
access to the front office, playground, Karra Unit toilets, breakfast club / cooking 
area, sandpit and grassed area.  

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

 

 

Fri 19th Nov (week 6) 

Pupil Free Day 

 

 

Tues 30th Nov 

End of year concert 

Parent Group 

Currently Postponed 
  

School Assemblies 

Currently for students 

only 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au
http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/


 

 

The Yaitya junior primary classes have been having lots of fun with 

Halloween themed activities! We have been doing themed science, 

cooking, sensory activities, literacy and numeracy stations. Here are 

some photos of some of the spooky activities we have done!  



 

 

Keller Road News and Events 

 

Random Acts of Kindness Awards 

Term 4, Week 2 

‘The Kindness Jar’ is located out the front of The Hub. 

Acknowledgment slips are placed in the jar when random 

acts of kindness are witnessed by staff or students. 

Kindness Awards are awarded at each Assembly. 

           

Congratulations  
to Jude and Abdul (Mrs Bowler), Kate (Mrs 

Saunders), Bianca and Annamarie (Ms Corns) for 

receiving Kindness Awards at our last assembly. 

 

Christmas Raffle 
 

Christmas raffle flyers will 
come home next week asking kindly 
for donations and raffle books will be given out 

soon. Additional books will be available at the front office. The 
raffle will be drawn on Friday 3rd December. 

Reminder 

Water bottles  

With the weather starting to 
warm up please ensure your 
child brings a refreshed water 
bottle to school every day. 

General Information 

Materials and Services Charges 

The principal along with the 

Governing Council members have 

determined the items and 

services for the 2022 M&S charge will be $280.00. 

All parents/caregivers are welcome to attend the next 

Governing Council meeting at 9am on Wednesday 3rd 

November to discuss this and approve the charge. 

* Reminder *  

Book Club orders are due Monday 

25th October! 



 


